
On August 6, 2016 – 53 people (43 members, 10 guests) attended our summer

license plate meet in Tucson at Barrio Brewing Company. Thanks to everyone who

attended. ALPS works to find new and interesting sites to visit, and Barrio is the

latest in a string of first-time locations to keep things interesting. As usual, many

plates changed hands, and members came from as far away as Florida, Kentucky,

New Jersey, California, and New Mexico to attend. The display theme of ‘Tabs,

Toppers, Frames, and Attachments’ brought five cool displays, but first place went

to Ken Fite, second place to Dave Pinter, and third to Dean Sandvold – this means

of course that all three awards were won by Tucson members at their local meet!

The Long Distance Award went to Don Mettler of New Jersey. We hope everyone

had a chance to walk next door to the tasting room and try some local micro-brew –

and better yet – take home a six pack!
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